
Appendix One – Teignbridge PSPO Consultation letter  
 
Please ask for:  Becca Hewitt  
Email: community.safety@teignbirdge.gov.uk 
 
My Ref:  Teignmouth PSPO Consultation   
 
Your Ref:   

 
 
 
 
 

22nd October 2020 
 
Dear       
RE: Teignmouth PSPO Consultation 
Teignbridge Council have been approached to consider creating a Public Spaces 
Protection Order (PSPO) in Teignmouth to address anti-social behaviour.  
A PSPO is an order designed to stop anti-social being committed in a public place.  
 
National guidance on PSPOs is available on the Government website 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/anti-social-behaviour-crime-and-policing-bill-

anti-social-behaviour 
To make the order we have to be satisfied that the activities have a detrimental effect 
on those in the locality, that they are persistent and continuing in nature and that 
they are unreasonable.  
We are undertaking a consultation exercise to gauge opinions in the Town. 
We would like you to respond to the following questions  

 Do you live or work in Teignmouth? 

 What is your view on a Public Spaces Protection Order in Teignmouth to 

address anti-social behaviour in the locality? 

 What anti-social behaviour has caused you concern over the last six months? 

 Do you have any evidence of that anti-social behaviour for example reports to 

Police or concerns raised with an agency? 

 Where does this anti-social behaviour take place? 

 What is the impact of that behaviour on you and your communities quality of 

life? 

Please send any responses by e-mail to community.safety@teignbridge.gov.uk  
The consultation will close on Wednesday 25th November 2020  
Following consideration of the responses from the consultation, a report will be 
submitted to Teignbridge Council containing recommendations for the way forward 
and if appropriate proposed prohibitions.  
If you have any questions please contact Rebecca Hewitt on 
rebecca.hewitt@teignbridge.gov.uk 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rebecca Hewitt 
Community Safety and Safeguarding Manager 
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